Note No 23/10

The Embassy of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago presents its compliments to
the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change and
has the honour to refer to the United Nations Climate Change Conference, COP 15
held in Copenhagen, Denmark from December 7" to 18", 2009.

In accordance with the Secretariat's request that Parties wishing to be associated
with the Copenhagen Accord notify the Secretariat on or before the 315 of January
2010, the Embassy has the further honour to convey the support of the Government
of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago for the Copenhagen Accord and its wish to
be associated with this accord negotiated during the United Nations Climate Change

Conference in Copenhagen in December 2009.

The Embassy of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate

Change the assurances of its highest consideration

' ‘ London, January 29", 2010




